
F E D E R A L R E S E R V E B O A R D 

WASHINGTON 

a d d r e s s o f f i c i a l c o r r e s p o n d e n c e t o 
t h e f e d e r a l r e s e r v e b o a r d 

X-7909 

June 7, 1934. 

Dear Sir: 

There are "being forwarded to you today under 

separate cover, for the use of your tank, three copies 

of Part 16 of the hearings "before the Committee on 

Banking and Currency of the United States Senate on 

stock exchange practices. Reference to Parts 1 to 15 

of these hearings was made in my letter to you of April 

11, 1934, 

Very truly yours, 

S. R. Carpenter, 
Assistant Secretary. 

TO ALL F. R. AGENTS. 

(iTo copies to Governors nor extra copies to "banks.) 
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